
  

   

 

26 May 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Library Amnesty 

There are a large number of library books which are overdue, and we’d be extremely grateful if we 
could enlist your help in encouraging the boys to return them before the end of the summer term.  

With this in mind, could you check your son’s bedroom, book shelf, school bag or anywhere else 
you think a library book may be lurking? Under the bed is often a good place to start! We don’t 
mind how late they are, or even if they were never properly issued; we’d just really like the books 
back so that they can be read and enjoyed by other students. You or your son can just drop them 
off at Reception, or direct to the Library. 

Also, if your son has any popular teenage fiction gathering dust on his bookshelf, we’d very 
much appreciate any donations. Currently we are short of books by Robert Muchamore and 
Michael Grant. 

 Thank you so much for your help. 

The Library Team 

 

  

 


